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Tekelia C. Kelly

From: Tekelia C. Kelly [tekeliakelly@comcast.net]

Sent:  Wednesday, June 21, 2006 5:11 PM

To: 'sister@sistersinbusiness.net'’

Subject: SPECIAL BULLETIN- Disparity Study Regarding Women-Owned Businesses

SISTERS IN BUSINESS

“The Heart and Soul of Taking Care of Business”

SIB Online Newsletter-Special Bulletin

“Disparity Study Regarding Minorities and June 27
Women-Owned Businesses Before Council™

2006
Sigters in Business would like to inform you about the
Disparity Study, which is to go before the _
Chattanooga Cit Council nextweek June 27. A AR A

Two 518's business clients have brought this
information to my attention, and S1B waould like to
hring itto the foreground of its netawark.

The study involves several factors, ofwhich include
the analysis of contracting practices, and equal
opportunity for participation in contracts where
minarities and wamen dwhed businesses are
concerned.

Also the study is to provide "both qualitative and
guantative data from a socio-economic
perspective that will be used to drive the work of
the Office of Multicultural Affairs and its adwvisory
board.”

Tofind out more about the study click here to read an
aricle found in the Chattanoogan. Also, see the
attached ermail from fellow 518 Metwork Client
Forestine Watson-Hayhes.

*This transmission is confidential and may be privileged or proprietary. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized
to use the information in this transmission in any way. Please inform the sender immediately if you have received this transmission in
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